
Announcements 

The Exultation of the Cross, Sept. 13th & 14th, 2025 
 

 

1. If you know of anyone from other parishes in the deanery who would like to attend the 

pilgrimage to Sacred Heart Cathedral in Prince Albert on Saturday, October 18, please 

have them call the parish office. The cost for the bus and lunch is $45.00. The bus will 

leave from Notre Dame and return to Notre Dame following the pilgrimage. 

 

2. The CWL meeting has been moved to Wednesday, September 17, at 7:00 pm. All 

members are welcome.  

 

3. The next Baptism Formation will be on Thursday, October 2, at 6:30 pm in St. 

Bernadette Hall. Please register with the parish office in advance.  

 

4.  It is time once again to fill out the parish volunteer commitment forms. We ask that 

all new and current volunteers complete the form by September 28. Please pick one 

up from the entrance, read it carefully, and initial where it applies.  

 

5. The Battlefords Right to Life will hold its annual Walk for Life on Saturday, 

September 27, at 10:00 am, at St. Joseph Calasanctius Church. Registration will take 

place between 9:15 and 9:45 am. The walk then proceeds down 100th St. and along 

Railway Ave. to the City Cemetery where a memorial service will take place at 

approximately 11:00 am at the Monument for the Unborn. A lunch will be provided to 

participants upon return to St. Joseph’s Church Hall. A pledge sheet is in the entrance 

for people to make donations.  

 

6. Coffee & Chaos is a Catholic Women's Group that meets weekly at St. Joseph's.  They 

are looking for someone to coordinate the children`s program. Please call the number 

in the bulletin if you are interested.  

 

7. The Filipino Mass for September will be on Sunday, September 28, at 5:00 pm at St. 

Joseph Calasnctius Parish.  

 

8. An amazing faith Formation opportunity is coming to Notre Dame Parish on Oct. 3rd 

& 4th. We have here today representatives from Live Christ Share Christ to tell us all 

about it. I welcome them now to speak to us.  

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only:  

Everyone is welcome to stay after mass for coffee and donuts and fellowship. New 

parishioners are welcome.  


